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Our dedicated staff had those “Keys for Success” in hand to 

open our classroom doors to a new year filled with exciting 

journeys and adventures in POB Schools. Who could resist the 

smiles of the children as they confidently walked off those 

yellow buses to greet their 

new classmates and 

teachers!!!   

At Old Bethpage, special 

messages greeted students as 

they entered the bathrooms, 

reminding them of how 

important it is to be kind and 

respectful to each other.  The 

Mattlin PTA had also provided the same type of messages on 

the walkway as the chalked colorful signs greeted students on 

their first day.  

All of our middle 

school students were 

in awe as they 

entered the new 

science labs, with 

their state of the art 

furniture, designed to 

align with the 

exciting explorations 

and projects of the new science framework.   

Nowhere was there more excitement than 

at Stratford Road when the fourth 

graders officially opened the doors of the 

new auditorium.  The entire school joined 

them in their first assembly in the new 

space. Yes, it is going to be a great POB 

year for our children thanks to a 

community that supports the future!!!   

Welcome back and L’Shannah Tovah for 

all the families celebrating.  


